
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 14th January, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                           In Church this Sunday we celebrated a special feast– the Baptism of the 

Lord. This new year presents an opportunity to remember the blessings we received at  

Baptism. Jesus came for everyone-to draw us into his family so that we can become more 

like him and joyfully share in God’s own life. 

Applications for Reception class– September 
2019 

If you (or anyone you know) has a child due 
to start school in September 2019, application 

forms and SIF forms should be 

completed  by  15th January. If anyone needs 
any help please call into school to ask.  

Thank you. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 

The children in Year 4 will begin their 
preparation for First Holy Communion 

in May, next week. 
Please keep them and their families 
in your prayers as they participate in 
their lessons and continue to attend 

Mass weekly. 
Thank you. 

Monday Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group 

Tuesday Oral health team visit to school to observe our tooth brushing scheme. 

Wednesday Year 3 swimming begins .   Leeds United staff will teach PE in Years 5 and 6 this half-term. 

Thursday 8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome 
Year 4 class Mass—9.15– all welcome.            2.30– SATs meeting for Year 6 parents 
 

Friday 9.05am– Praise assembly– all welcome 
 
 



SCHOOL DINNERS 
If your child doesn’t already have 

school dinners , you might like them to 
try them occasionally (especially the 
children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 

who have their school meals paid for by 
the government). 

All our meat , fruit and vegetables are 
fresh (not frozen) and are prepared  

daily on our premises. 
Please continue to order all meals on 

Live Kitchen. 
Thanks. 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL 2019. 
Thank you for monies received so far for the 

Year 5 residential to Herd farm. 
Please continue to pay small instalments off 

the total amount owed. 
    Thank you. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Aine Browne and Freddy Burns Best attendance-  

Year 5 

95.5% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Isla Hicken and Olly Kemp 

Year 2 Alfie Webster, Olly Young and Logan Linley 

Year 3 Alicia Lawrence and Jude Turner 

Year 4 Darcy Smith-Edwards and Alyssa Connor 

Year 5 Bailey Sharp and Colin Pawlak 

Year 6 Janai Adum-Kwapong and Maja Dragan 

 

A FEW REMINDERS… 
 

PE KITS– Black shorts and white T-
shirts should be kept in school for PE 

lessons this half-term. 
 

NAIL VARNISH– Should not be worn 
in school. 

 
PUMPS– should be safe to wear and 

worn daily. New pumps can be 
bought from our school office. 

 
SCHOOL STARTS at 8.55am and  

finishes at 3pm– children should  
arrive and be collected promptly. 

 
     Please encourage your child to read at  
      home, learn spellings and times tables… 
                          Thank you. 

 

FATHER  McGILLYCUDDY 

Our former Parish Priest, Father Eugene 

is poorly at the moment. 

Please keep him in your prayers– he really 

appreciates this. 

Thank you. 

 

I hope you all have a 
loveIy week. 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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